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30th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th July 
 
We’re pleased to let you know that the PTA (Parent Teacher Association) will be running a School 
Uniform Recycling Event during the week of Monday 14th to Wednesday 16th July, held at the Infant 
Hall site. 
 
This is a great opportunity to both donate and pick up good quality pre-loved school uniform, while also 
helping to raise much needed funds for our school. 
 
How You Can Help: 

• Please bring in good quality, washed, unwanted school uniform items that you are happy to 
donate on Thursday 10th, Friday 11th July or Monday 14th July am . 

• Donations can be dropped off at the Infant site and will be stored at the back of the hall. 
• All donations should be clean and clearly labelled with the size or age, to help our volunteers 

organise the items. 
 

How the Event Works: 
• Items will be available to view at the infant site 
• Families will be able to choose from the available uniform items during the event. 
• In return, we kindly ask for a donation to the school fund—any amount you can contribute is 

greatly appreciated and will directly benefit the school. 
 

Important Note: 
All children will be asked to wear their school PE kit for the week between 14th and 18th July, to help 
reduce uniform changes during the event. 
 
Thank you for your support in making this event a success—we hope it will help families, reduce waste, 
and support our school community. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Arnold (Sent on behalf of the PTA) 
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